
Chairman’s Message 
 
This newsletter is really an update, firstly  
on the progress with the War Memorial 
paving which is still on target to be carried 
out during September. The paving bricks 
have now been ordered including 354     
engraved with the names of those who 
served in both of the Great Wars, this will 
provide a permanent Roll of Honour in the 
War Memorial Gardens.  We will shortly be 
finalising arrangements for Rembrance 
Day and will be sending out invitations to 
everyone who  donated to the paving fund. 
Revd. Millie Hart will be blessing the     
paving and the Roll of Honour before the 
Rembrance Services.  
Regarding the sale of tickets for the Big 
Band event, these are going well so if you 
haven’t purchased yours and intend     
coming to this event celebrating the end of 
the Centenary of the First World War 
please let me know to enable me to         
reserve tickets for you.  
We are in the process of  finalising the   
proposed booklet of Harrietsham Times 
Newsletters which will published as a    
limited edition of just 100 copies. This will 
be a complete set of the  newsletters    
covering village news for each month of 
the duration of  WW1, priced at just £4.99. 
Please let me know if you would like me to 
reserve a copy for you. 
          Peter Brown  
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Next Event 
 

Monday 18th September 

Harrietsham Village Hall  

7.30pm 

‘Georgian Ladies’ 

(Polite and not so Polite) 
 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Saturday 17th November 

Event to Celebrate the end of the 

First World War Centenary 

Tickets £10 

 

 

 


